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Hi,

I am a resident in Enfield, living in EN2. The purpose of my email is to strongly object to a number of policies
within the draft local plan.

First of all I object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-
80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood,
page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 — all of which propose
the dedesignation of Green Belt for housing and other purposes. These are beautiful, scenic, important and
historic areas within Enfield Chase, and vitally important to Enfield overall. I believe it would be a huge loss
not only to Enfield’s Green belt but also detrimental to the aesthetics and character of our lovely town.

In addition to this, I strongly object to the policies SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 because they
transfer part of Whitewebbs Park, a public amenity, into private management. I visit Whitewebbs Park
regularly and enjoy wonderful walks with friends and family. I absolutely love seeing how many use the park,
especially in the last year for socialising and keeping fit. To loose this public space would be a HUGE loss and
a significant one for the borough of Enfield, it is a beautiful area which needs to remain a public amenity!



